
 
 
         Dr. Joy McCorriston 
         8 July 2024 
 
Prof. Sultana Nahar 
Department of Astronomy 
The Ohio State University 
 
Dear Sultana, 
We are writing to extend our thanks for the exceptional service contribution you have made 
on behalf of our community. Your dedication and commitment to education and outreach 
related to the Middle East have made a significant impact and exemplify the spirit of 
collaboration and excellence that we strive to foster here at the Middle East Studies Center. 
You bring important experience to our community and have been a steady friend at MESC, 
bringing great value to our efforts to include a broad OSU community and perspectives. (In 
a note of thanks, please let me call attention to our conversations around the Gaza War this 
past semester. I look forward to more of them—Joy). 
 
Your efforts have not only enhanced our university's reputation but have also enriched the 
experiences of students and local community members. We are fortunate to have someone 
of your caliber and dedication as part of our team. Please let us know how we can support 
your interests and those of your students (here and abroad) in the coming years. 
 
Thanks so much. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Joy McCorriston, Professor 
Director, Middle East Studies Center 
 
for The Middle East Studies Center Team 
The Ohio State University 
Office of International Affairs 
145D Enarson Classroom Building 
2009 Millikin Rd, Columbus, OH 43210 
mesc.osu.edu 

http://mesc.osu.edu/


 
 


